Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.63: J. Duzick

From: Boccio, John [mailto:JBX@cpuc.ca.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2006 3:44 PM

To: JDavidson@AspenEG.com

Subject: PW: Request for extension of comment period for Antelope-Pardee EIR/EIS

From: jduzick@earthlink.net [mailto:jduzick@earthlink.net]

Sent: Tuesday, September 05, 2006 1:29 PM

To: Boccio, John

Subject: Re: Request for extension of comment period for Antelope-Pardee EIR/EIS I C.63-1

This email address is protected by EarthLink spamBlocker. Your

email message has been redirected to my "suspect email” folder for

jduzick(@earthlink.net which means I did receive it and will read it. In order for your future
messages to get through uninterupted in the future I need to add your e-mail address to my
address book. I will do that when I read your e-mail
https://webmail.pas.earthlink.net/wam/addme?a=jduzicki@earthlink net&id=1eckHxj4Zc3N134i0

December 2006 Ap.8C-154 Final EIR/EIS



Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Response to Comment Set C.63: J. Duzick
C.63-1  On September 13, the CPUC, as the CEQA Lead Agency, and the USDA Forest Service, as the

NEPA Lead Agency, extended the public review period for the Project from 45 days to 60 days,
now ending on October 3, 2006.

Final EIR/EIS Ap.8C-155 December 2006



